Docket No. 50-483

Union Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell

Senior Vice President - Nuclear
Post Office Box 149 ~ Mail Code 400
S5t. Louis, MO 63166

Dear Mr. Schnell:

The changes included in your Quality Assurance Program
description submittal dated June 8, 1992, have been reviewed in
accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(a). Questions resulting from this
review were discussed between Mr. F. Maura of this office and

Mr. J. Laux and others of your staff during telephone conferences
on June 18 and July 22, 199%92. As a result of these discussions
you submitted corrected page A-13 and additional information on
July 28, 1992, to justify the reduction in commitment identified
during our review. We hive completed our review and based on the
information provided on July 28, 1992, we conclude that these
revisions continue to meet the requirements of 10 CFR Part 50,
Appendix B, and are acceptable. If there are changes to

QA commitwments existing in docketed correspondence outside of

the Quality Assurance Program description, you are obligated to
notify this office.

We appreciate your responsiveness in providing information
required by 10 CFR 50.54(a)(3). Please contact Mr. Bruce Burgess
of my staff at (708) 790-5575 with any questions ycu may have
regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

OIS AL SANED BY AFACEERY € W

Geoffrey C. Wright, Chief
Operations Branch
Division of Reactor Safety
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cc: G. L. Randolph, Vice President,
Nuclear Operations
J. V. Laux, Manager Quality
Aasurance
Tom P. Sharkey, Supervisging
Engineering, Site Licensing
DCD/GCB (RIDS)

OC/LFDCB

Resident Inspector, RIII
Region 1V

Resident Inspector, Wolf Creek
K. Drey

Chris R. Rogers, P.E.
Utility Division, Missouri
Public Service Commission

Gerald Charnoff, Esq.

R. A. Kucera, Deputy Directer,
Department of Natural Resources
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